
Ad Hoc Group on the Berlin Mandate

2nd Session
October 30 - November 3, 1995

Intervention by Canada

November 2, 1995 •

Mr. Chairman,

Canada has always been a strong supporter of the need to involve as
many Parties as possible in our deliberations. As the Secretariat
has noted, there are more of us here at this meeting than at our
previous one, but the room is not yet full. We recognize the need
voluntary-contributions to the Trust Fund for Participants in the
UNFCCC to allow for the maximum amount of participation at our

meetings. I am therefore pleased to indicate today that my country
has recently made an additional contribution of $65,000 CDN to the

fund.

Thank you Mr. Chairman


